
                                                                    

  
 

City International School Aundh 
 Near Bremen Chowk, Aundh, Pune – 411067 

    CISA/2018-19/010                                                                     Date: 28-08-2018 

Dear Parent, 

I want to express my gratitude and appreciation on behalf of the students &staff for 
your generosity in support of Kerala Flood Relief. Your personal commitment 
along with the students was incredibly helpful and all of you have contributed the 
required material in good amount.  

There's no doubt that the need is huge, but your contributions will surely benefit 
the flood affected citizens and their families. This small gesture of kindness has 
sensitized the students towards the need of the society and will definitely help the 
people in Kerala. 

Sincerely, your support has always played a key role in successful execution of 
schools charity drive. 

Thank you again for your compassionate support.  

With Warm Regards, 

 
Principal  
City International School 


